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There are a series of Saturday events scheduled this year  at the Liberty Tax Office in
Aberdeen supporting local charities, and  this Saturday January 21st is dedicated to the
Animal Advocates of Moore County.

  

Animal Advocates of Moore County (AAMC) is a proactive, progressive  nonprofit animal
organization having the unique distinction of owning  one of only two feral cat sanctuaries in the
United States.

  

AAMC believes it is important to spay/neuter every animal and does  not want money to be a
deterrent to this critical service. We offer  financial assistance with the cost of spay/neuter, as
our budget allows.

  

The Operators of the Aberdeen Liberty Tax Office, locals Camelia and  Mark Adel are the proud
parents of five rescue animals and are very  pleased to announce that proceeds from tax
returns prepared on Saturday January 21
st

will be donated to the AAMC. 
We invite you to come in and be a part of supporting this wonderful organization.
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